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Subarunet Announcement

To: All Subaru Retailers
From: Subaru of America, Inc.
Date: January 11, 2016

Subject: Update: Front Passenger Air Bag Inflators WQR-53

The WQR-53 recall is being expanded to include all 2005-2008 model year Legacy and Outback vehicles.
This is an expansion from the current WQP-51 limited regional recall for certain 2005 model year Legacy
and Outback vehicles, to a national recall for all 2005-2008 model year Legacy and Outback vehicles.

The WQR-53 Product Campaign Bulletin has been updated on STIS to reflect this expansion.




